
 

 

 

 

Dear Eco Colleagues, 

 

The NYSAR3 Green Schools Grant Committee recognizes the difficulties the current situation is creating for 

educators.  In light of the current health crisis it has been decided to cancel this round of grants and start 

new in the fall.  It is our fervent hope that by then we will all be back to whatever normal will be.  But fear 

not! The grant program will be reinstated as soon as possible, so school sustainable efforts can continue. 

 

If you have any questions, please email us at nysar3greenschoolsgrants@gmail.com or you can call me at 

814-728-8630.  There is a machine so messages can be left. 

 

We at the NYSAR3 Green Schools Grant program wish you and your loved one’s peace, wellness, and 

security during this crisis. 

 

 

Happy Eco Trails, 

Lorinda Hil 

Green Schools Grant Committee 
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